19 August 2013

Woodland School District 404
Attention, Superintendent Michael Green
CC Woodland School Board

Dear Woodland School district;

I am reluctant to send this letter but after today going by the would be tennis court I find it past due.
The tennis court is a disgace to the community! This facility was funded by Cowlitz and Clark County
Parks Departments, City of Woodland, Woodland School District and some citizens some 30 years ago.

Today the nets are in disrepair and to my knowledge and appearance the lines have never been
repainted.

The facility may be used by Students, Citizens and visitors to our community and should be made
usable..

Thank you for consideration in this matter, looking forward to a better tennis court.

Yours truly

Woodland School District #404
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